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Update on Storm Response

There are now three shelters open  - 
Spring Lake Middle School 
Seventy-First High School
Westover Recreation Center

Pets are not allowed at the shelters.
 

Update: State of Emergency Declared
 
Cumberland County and the City of Fayetteville have both declared that a state of emergency 
exists in Fayetteville and Cumberland County.
 
The city and county are operating a combined Emergency Operations Center at the Law 
Enforcement Center.
 
There is one confirmed death in the county. 
 
Citizens are advised to stay out of the affected areas. This includes Reilly Road at Morganton 
Road, Yadkin and Summerhill, the College Lakes area off Ramsey Street and Broadwater Bridge 
Road in Beaver Dam.
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